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SUBJECT:      Overnight Trip Request – Belding HS Band Members 
 
 
 
Background and Findings: 
 
Josh King is requesting permission for three Belding High School student drum majors to attend 
the 2025 Marching Chips Summer Camp in Mt. Pleasant, MI, July 13-18, 2025. The camp provides 
an opportunity for the students to develop their leadership and skills. A copy of the request has 
been forwarded to the Board.  
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve this overnight trip request for the Belding High School 
drum majors. 
 


